
Uganda Driving Instructors in IRTE 

On the request of the Automobile Association of Uganda, four senior instructors 

of the driving schools of Uganda, Ms Justine Ochieng, Ms. Fatuma Dulleh, Mr. 

Charles Mawenu and Mr. George Mutumba were trained at the IRTE in New 

Delhi from 20 to 25th September, 2004. The course was conducted by IRTE on 

a complimentary basis and no fees were charged from the participants 

considering the fact that they belonged to a member developing country. 

 

These instructors were led through IRTE's well researched training of trainers 

programme called "Safety is My Responsibility", which includes principles of 

driver development, traffic control devices, driving in difficult conditions, 

defensive driving, road laws, hazard perception, etc. The course was 

developed after detailed discussions on traffic systems and legislation of 

Uganda. Mr. Amir Shah, Road Safety Manager, Transcon Region, BP Castrol 

Ltd. presented the certificates to the participants at the valedictory session of 

the course. 



  

 

  


